
Join us in our 2nd Annual 
OPS –SGO Schoolwide 

 
Monday, February 4, 2019  

WEAR YOUR PAJAMAS WHEN  
YOU DONATE A NEW PAIR! 
All PJs will be donated to the  
Pajama Program, NJ Chapter. 

“​Every child has the right to a good night. Yet, thousands of children across the United 

States will go to sleep tonight and their bedtime will be missing something. They may 

be feeling alone and afraid, in a bed that isn’t theirs, in a shelter that isn’t a home or 

with families who wish they could give them more​. By offering the magical gifts of 
pajamas and books, we bring a caring bedtime ritual into their lives. Changing 
out of their clothes and into warm, cozy pajamas lets them shed the stresses of 

their day trading them for feelings of warmth and hope.” –Pajama Program  

Please help us help others! 
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